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Many of you will be pleased to learn that the Committee has voted to
install air conditioning in both rooms of the club. This is going to cost us
in excess of $10,000, it is in our interests to look after this valuable
iInvestment.

The garden working bee is to be held on Sunday 22" November from
10am. Come along with your gardening tools for a fun day out.
Donations of plants or shrubs would be much appreciated. We have
already purchased hose and rittings.

Negotiations are continuing with Civil and Civic reqarding the car park.

The Committee has decided to have 3 Christmas giving tree this year, all
donations to the tree will go to the Woden Youth Centre. The kids that
attend the centre are yound teens, so use your imagination, I'm sure they
will appreciate it.

We have decided it is better to use the cups and saucers instead of the
large mugs. We will be purchasing smaller mugs in the future.

The Melbourne Cup day lunch was enjoyed by those who attended, we
made a profit of $140. Many thanks to all those who helped put this
function together. Sheila and Jean's bingo kept us occupied until the
running of the race, the sweeps were run by Morna as usual, thanks 3ll of
you.



Many thanks to Ada Whiting for making and donating her lovely apple
pies, they were much appreciated by all those who attended. Would you

The oil painting donated by Rena was raffled and won by Rosita Gomez,
the club made $194 , thanks Rena.

The holiday for one at Ye Olde Miami Guest House (the lucky door
prize) was won by Doris Wilson. Doris was unable to use the holiday
voucher and has given it back to the club to sell, is anyone interested????

| want to thank Pat Cummin’s for her help to me in preparing the
Melbourne Cup lunch.

Attendance at club activities by nhon-members is limited to two visits per
year, those who wish to attend more often must become members of the
club if they are eligible.

Don't forget the Christmas Party, it will be held on Tuesday the 8%
December at 12.30pm. This is going to be 3 BYO event, which means we
will be providing our own food and drink, I will speak to each group
before then. We will still be having Tuesday morning bridge and the
social held in the afternoon will be 3 50/50 dance, members are welcome
to join in after the party. We are charging $2 for members, this will go
towards door prizes and club overheads, hope to see you there.

Ros
The President





